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STUDENT WITH LIMITED ENGLISH PROFICIENCY (LEP) 
 
Limited proficiency in the English language should not be a barrier to equal 
participation in the instructional or extra-curricular programs of the District.  It is, 
therefore, the policy of this District that those students identified as having limited 
English proficiency will be provided additional support and instruction to assist 
them in gaining English proficiency and in accessing the educational and  
extra-curricular programs offered by the District. 
 
Further, the District will endeavor to assist the student and his/her parents in their 
access to District programs (also see Policy 2260). 
 
Limited English Proficiency (LEP) Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Involvement 
 
In accordance with federal law, parent(s)/guardian(s) of LEP students will be 
provided notice regarding their child's placement in and information about the 
District's LEP program.  Parent(s)/Guardian(s) will be notified about their rights 
regarding program content and participation including the right to choose among 
programs if alternatives are available.  The notice must also include an explanation 
of the value of the program in terms of academic development, proficiency in 
English, and policies on promotion and graduation standards.  The notice will also 
include an explanation of the right to remove the child from an LEP program and to 
place the child in the regular program.  The District will endeavor to provide the 
notice in a format that families can comprehend and, if possible, in a language that 
is understood by the family. 
 
 
 
20 U.S.C. 1701 et seq. 
42 U.S.C. 2000d 
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